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The Clyde Elementary Science Olympiad Team is in full swing 
and preparing for their Regional Competition on Saturday, March 
23rd.  Students from all over Western North Carolina will be 
competing with our team on various Math, Science, Technology, 
and Engineering topics.  Congratulations to the following students 
for being chosen for the team: Kylie Henson, Molly Watson, 
Ashton Bean, Dylan Doggett, Gavin Smith, Austin Teague, 
Shelby McCall, Ella Tiller, Avery Sprinkle, Jasmine Baxter, Mili 
Mendoza, Iker Ramirez, Laila Belt, Avery King, Owen Sharp, Eli 
Soi, Chase Morrow, and Leo Martinez.  

Pre-K Goes to Mountain Play Lodge! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Would you like to receive a FREE SUMMER SUBSCRIPTION to KID SCOOP NEWS 

published in The Mountaineer weekly? 
BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THIS GREAT OPPORTUNITY! 

This offer is valid for 3rd to 8th graders only! 
Subscription starts JUNE 3RD and runs through AUGUST 30, 2019 

 

Attention readers… 

What suggestions do you have for future newsletters? 
Jot down your thoughts and return to your student’s teacher. 

 
               

 
               

 

               

4182 Old Clyde Road, Clyde, NC 28721 

828.627.2206 
Byron Burnette, Principal 

Amy Tiller, Assistant Principal 

Clyde Elementary Pre-K students recently enjoyed a field trip to the 
Mountain Play Lodge in Arden to work on their gross motor skills 
and practice positional words like over, under, and through.  Our 
Pre-K students are fortunate to take many field trips during the 
school year.  Pre-K applications for the 2019-2020 are available at 
the HCS Central Office and are due by April 4th.  This program is 
free to many families, and private pay slots are also 
available.  Children turning 4 by August 31, 2019 are eligible. 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Second graders enjoying the outdoor classroom!  They used  

their senses to come up with a great idea to write about. 

 

TEACH, LEARN, DREAM, ACHIEVE 

 

 

“Cardinals Walk” Club 
 

 

Recently the NC PTA established a partnership with Active Routes to School, one of the Community 
Partners for the "Cardinals Walk" Club. Robert Cooper was asked to write a paragraph for NC PTA 
about our school walking club. He told how the leaders among our two-year members have walked 
the equivalent of the distance from the Tennessee border along I-40 to Winston-Salem. He also told 
how, among those who started this year, the leaders have walked to Morganton. New members 
continue to join the club. 

The Spring Book Fair is just around the corner. The fair will 
run from March 11 at 8 am until March 15th at 4 pm. 

Book Fair catalogs will be going home soon.  Until then 

check out our Book Fair website 

at: http://www.scholastic.com/bf/clydeelementaryschool3 

  

For any questions or to sign up to volunteer please contact Mrs. Deziel 
at msdeziel@haywood.k12.nc.us 
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